
November 13, 1967 

Mr. Harold L . Spencer, Director 
Spencer ' s Ltd. 
693 Peachtree Street, N. E . 
Atlanta, Georgia 30308 

Dear Mr. Spencer: 

I certainly appreciate your letter and your 
commendation of the Atlanta Police Depart­
ment. l am forwarding your letter along to 
Chief Jenkins with my thanks also. 
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Sincerely yours, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 
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